

December 10, 2007

Holiday Care Campaign 2007

Mile High Maids 2253 Downing Street Denver, CO 80205

Dear Nathan,

Thank you for your kind and generous discount on housecleaning services to There With Care, which supports families with critically ill children. In the past 2 years, we have been there for families through treatments, recovery and, sadly, sometimes loss. In all of these cases, we have been humbled to be a part of the support system seeing these families through the crisis. Whether providing housecleaning for immune-compromised patients, transportation for a family, or delivering bags of groceries, our volunteers include care that feels, to many families, more like kindness than service.

Through the work of our more than 100 volunteers, we have been able to provide the families we serve with simple, yet crucial, help easing their day-to-day burdens. We are proud to have quickly become a trusted resource in the medical and social work communities and the demand for our services is ever-increasing. To extend the benefit to more families in need, we work closely with the community and local businesses to reduce the cost of our program services

To ensure that our programs directly meet those most in need, we receive our referrals through social workers at nine referring hospitals, cancer centers and hospice agencies. In addition to The Children's Hospital Denver and Presbyterian/St. Luke's Medical Center, we have expanded our programs to serve families at Rocky Mountain Pediatric Hematology Oncology. This fall, we also began a new program at The Cancer Center at the Tebo Family Medical Pavilion in Boulder. Through this program, we are now supporting families with children who have a critically ill parent.

The success of There With Care's programs is because of you, and others like you. We are grateful to you for your support, which allows us to continue our mission to ease the burdens of these very special families.

With gratitude,

Paula DuPre' Pesmen Executive Director

"Someone asked me what I love about life and I said the person reading this."

terminal teen patient to her volunteer